712112017 City of Portland Mail - Summer Concert Series

Portland,
Maine

ves ooghe's gased heee, Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Summer Concert Series

Soleil Dufour <soleil@thompsonspointmaine.com=> Fri, Jul 21, 2017 at 12:29 PM

To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Ca: Inspections Building <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Thanks Sandy!

We've unfortunately had to cancel the "Phantogram” concert but have confirmed a new concert, "The Head and the
Heart" for 9/23. | will send the application for that show shortly.

Soleil Dufour

Thompson’s Point Development
Forefront Events

Forefront Brick South

501 Danforth Street

Portland | Maine | 04102
207.747.5288 x108 Office
thompsonspointmaine.com
bricksouthmaine.com

From: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 3:41:05 PM

To: Soleil Dufour

Cc: Inspections Building

Subject: Summer Concert Series

[Quoted fext hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised
that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

https://mail.gocgle.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=aec6340d23&jsver=VKEEI2h7KU4.en.&view=pt&msg=15d65fc01c24ef68&search=inbox&siml=15d65ic0 e, ..

11




